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May 6, 2019 
 
 

Dear Piedmont Church Family, 
 

After 18 extraordinary years of devoted and faithful service as our Senior Minister, Dr. McNabb 
has decided that it is time for him and his wife, Maureen, to retire from Piedmont Community 
Church. I know I’m not alone in recognizing that the church, and anyone with a connection to it, 
could never express enough gratitude for all that Dr. McNabb has accomplished here. 
 
As I look around, I find it impossible to ignore the impressive contributions Dr. McNabb has had 
on our church. From initiating and nurturing our sister church relationships in Oakland and 
Malawi, to settling refugee families through the Refugee Task Force, while also raising millions 
for improving the church’s physical structure and long term financial security.  
 
Most of all, he has been a trusted leader and friend, along our side, in our personal faith 
journeys. Dr. McNabb’s influence has been unmistakable. 
 
Of course, Dr. McNabb’s tenure as Senior Minister isn’t over yet. As he explained in his letter, 
he plans to continue to serve until September of 2020. There is much to do during that time, and 
I know Dr. McNabb is as motivated as ever to make our church the best it can be.   
 
Moreover, the Board of Trustees is as committed as ever to working with Dr. McNabb in the 
months ahead. When the time comes, we will organize a series of events for the entire 
Piedmont Church family to properly celebrate Dr. McNabb and thank him for his invaluable 
ministry.  
 
Please join me in thanking Dr. McNabb for his dedicated service to our church as we  
remain true to our heritage by boldly sharing the message and mission of God’s  
unconditional love for all. 
 
 
Peace and Blessings, 

  
Charlie Nooney 
President, Piedmont Community Church 

  
 

 


